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Dated 5
th

 April, 2018. 

To, 

The Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

Food Supply & Consumer Welfare Dept, 

Government of Odisha, 

Bhubaneswar-751001. 

 

Sir, 

 Sub: Request for immediate issue of Rice delivery Acceptance Notes. 

 

  Most respectfully we would like to bring to your kind information that 

complaints are being received from millers about delay in issue of Acceptance 

Notes for CMR delivery by depot in charge of various RRCs. Today, a whatsap 

message is received by the under signed from a miller as follows:- 

 

 “If possible, please put up a proposal to issue any kind of receipt in oswc/rrc 

godowns against our delivery immediately, because sometimes the AC Note is 

issued after a week or more and while we get the AC Note, it is found that moisture 

content is written more than the actual content shown at the time of delivery and 

weighment is shown less than the actual quantity delivered.” 

 

 We fully agree with the observation of our miller (identity withheld) and 

request your honour to kindly issue suitable instructions in this regard as your 

honour may think fit to mitigate the hardship of the millers and oblige. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Copy to: Managing Director, Oscsc Ltd. 

 

 

(Santosh Kr. Agrawal), 

Chairman. 

 

 

 


